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The community will once again gather in support of the Nevada County Food Bank for the
eighth Annual Bridge of Giving, scheduled for 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. on Sunday, Nov. 3. All ages,
especially children, are invited to the 49 crossing of the Yuba River to help contribute to our
community by building a bridge of donated food across the span of the old bridge. It is a perfect
way to get out and enjoy the beauty that we are fortunate to live amidst, to enjoy our special
river and support others at the same time. The Food Bank of Nevada County is in ever-
increasing need of support. This year alone they are serving nearly 40 percent more families
than in 2012, as well as supporting Project HOPE for kids snacks’ in schools and outreach
programs for homebound community members.

We all know the joy that comes from giving, and the sooner we can give our kids the
opportunity to experience that feeling the better it is. This is a fun and unique way to do that.
This year SYRCL is joining in the fun and “Flo” the salmon will be there to greet those who come
to donate. The event will also include art projects for the kids. For more information, call
Pamela Morey at 530-913-7308.



